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Friday, 5 April - Easter Service at 9.15am at St. Mary’s Church, Eastry led by Year 4 
Parents are invited to our Easter Service on Friday, 5 April which will be led by Year 4. During this service we 
will be making a presentation and celebrating Mr Halling’s time at Eastry school and wishing him all the best 
in his retirement. We hope you will be able to join us on this special occasion.  
 
Friday, 5 April - Egg Rolling Competition 
All children who wish to take part are asked to bring a hard-boiled egg to school in the morning labelled with 
their name. There will be a prize for the winner of each class and a larger prize for the overall winner. (This is a 
free school event)  
 
Friday. 5 April - Last Day of Term 4 
 
Tuesday, 23 April - First Day of Term 5 
 
Tuesday, 23 April - Year 2 Swimming 
 
Friday, 26 April - Pyjama & Bad Hair Day in aid of Toybox 
Children are invited to wear their pyjamas and/or have a crazy hair style on Friday, 26 April for a suggested 
donation of £1.00. All donations will go the charity Toybox which you may recall Year 5  gave a presentation 
about in our Founder’s Day Service. Toybox’s vision is a world without street children and we hope you will 
support this very worthy cause. 

Mother’s Day Lunch 

Thank you for all your messages of thanks for the Mother’s Day lunch last week. 
The parents and children very much enjoyed this special event and we thought 
we would share with you some of the comments made by parents and children. 
 
‘a big thank you to everyone involved with the Mother’s Day lunch , it was so 
lovely to be able to join the children and the food was very yummy. A special 
thank you to all the kitchen staff’ 

 
‘It was nice to see mum chatting with her friends’ 
 
‘Mum enjoyed the lunch, especially the pudding. I think it was a really good idea’ 



 OTHER SCHOOL NEWS  

After School Clubs  
After school clubs start back in Term 5 on the following dates: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Kurling Club - Please note that Kurling Club will be offered to children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 for terms 5 & 
6. Further information was sent home with the children yesterday and is also available from the school 
office. 
** Football Club - Please see the attached form in regards to registering for football club for Term 5. 
 
Early Morning Club 
Early Morning Club registration is now open for Terms 5 & 6. As requirements change we are asking all parents to 

re-register their child/children if you require Early Morning Club in Term 5 or Term 6. Please only book places 

required as we have often had to turn parents away because we are fully booked only to find children do not 

attend. Thank you for your co-operation. 

School Meals 

Please see below the menu for terms 5 & 6. We will be starting back on Week 1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scooters and Bikes in School 

Please can we ask that you ensure your child leaves their bike or scooter in the racks provided at the bottom of the 

playground and not against the fences as these cause a trip hazard during break times. Please can we also ask that 

these are taken home every day as the school is not  insured for them. Thank you for your co-operation.  

CLUB FIRST DAY OF TERM 5 

NETBALL CLUB Monday, 29 April 

GOLF CLUB Tuesday, 23 April 

FOOTBALL TEAM PRACTICE Wednesday, 24 April 

KURLING CLUB* Thursday, 25 April 

FOOTBALL CLUB** Friday, 26 April 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  22.4.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club NO 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

Football Team Practice YES 

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining any of 
our After School Clubs, please ask at 
the school office – thank you. 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 29 MARCH 2019 

Fledglings 
Willa Plumptre 

Year 1 
Elias Wallace-Sims 

Year 2 
Symphony Gibbons 

Year 3 
Eve Gothard 

Year 4 
Kyle Hemmins 

Year 5 
Rhys Bagshaw 

Year 6 
Isaac Jaynes 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Kate Plant  
Head of School 

OTHER NEWS  

Eastry Coffee House 
Eastry Coffee House have 
lots of Easter fun for 
children and adults from 8 
April to 20 April, with free 
Easter gifts for children 
with every purchase over 
£6.00.  

INTERNET SAFETY SECTION 
 
Ask your child ‘Which apps/games are you using at the moment?’ Asking this question will allow you 
to find out what your child is doing online and encourage positive conversations about their online 
activity. Ask them how they use the website and take an interest in how they can use it in a positive 
way and ask them to show you if possible. 

EASTER EGG COMPETITION 

We thought we would share with you some of the lovely decorated Easter eggs the children have 
been busy making. The winners will be announced at the end of the week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCIENCE DAY 

We hope the children will have told 

you all about the Science Day they 

took part in yesterday. The day went 

off with a Bang! 

We would like to pass our thanks to the PTA who funded this. 



 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Elite Community Coaching are delighted to confirm that we will be running more exciting after-school clubs at your school 

again this Term. The information below outlines further details regarding the after-school clubs running at your school for 

Term 5. 

 

Football - Every Friday starting April 26th April – May 24th  

3:30pm – 4:30pm for £17.50 

 

Clubs will be run weekly throughout the year with an emphasis on enjoyment, engagement and skill development. There will 

be a variety of fun sporting games and activities. We also feel it is really important to highlight the achievements of all 

participants, so they are rewarded weekly for good behaviour, sportsmanship and effort with a Player of the Week medal. 

Football club members may also receive an exclusive invite to the prestigious Elite Cup 2019 with an announcement of the 

confirmed Easter date very soon. 

Please be aware that we are no longer accepting cash or cheque payments so please visit our website to book your place.  

(www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk/book-online) – 

It is recommended that you book as soon as possible to avoid disappointment, online bookings will be available from April 8th 

for Term 5. All outstanding payments must be brought up to date before booking for Term 5.  

If you have no means of paying online please contact the Elite team to arrange payment as our coaches will not take cash or 

cheques from parents at schools. Please do not send your child to an Elite club without booking.  

Children attending clubs must bring appropriate clothing and equipment. Those attending Football Club must at the very least 

bring shin pads, and it is recommended that children bring both football boots and suitable trainers. Parents should be aware 

that Elite coaches will not allow players without shin-pads or appropriate footwear to participate.   

Elite are also running fun and exciting Easter half-term courses at Three Hills Sports Park and Eastry Primary School. There will 

be activities such as Dodgeball, Bikes/Scooter, Gym/Dance and of course our popular Inflatables course. Just go to our 

website for more information www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk. 

 

Yours in sport,  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 Tel: 07885 982 598 - Email: elite_office@aol.co.uk  www.elite-coaching-uk.co.uk 

              Elite Community Coaching (UK) Limited, Ingles Manor, Castle Hill Avenue, Folkestone, Kent CT20 2RD 

Micheal Everitt  

Managing Director  


